
 
Vicky Newbury 
Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel 
Derbyshire County Council 
County Hall 
Matlock 
Derbyshire 
DE4 3AG 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 
 
Friday 26 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Ms Newbury 
 
Re: Proposed Precept for 2024/25 
 
I am writing further to your letter of 25 January 2024 confirming the Police and Crime 
Panel’s support for my proposed precept for financial year 2024/25.This will see a 
rise of £13.00 per annum based for a Band D property in Derbyshire. 
 
I would like to thank the Panel for their work and support. 
 
I will make the appropriate arrangements for officers to upload this letter exchange to 

my website.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Angelique Foster 

Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

 

CC  

Alec Dubberley  

Head of Democratic and Registration Services 


